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Week 3 Term 2 

11th May 2020 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must present to the 

front office and follow the protocols 

displayed. This is for the wellbeing of all. 



Principal’s Report 

Welcome back for Term 2.  

 

Today we welcomed students back to school as per our Managed Return to School Plan (see 

below). All the staff enjoyed seeing the smiling faces of the students and we look forward to seeing 

them on a more regular basis as we progress through Phase 1 of the plan.  

 

Please be assured that the school is implementing processes, including social distancing, hand 

sanitiser and enhanced cleaning throughout the day, to ensure the safety and health of our students 

and staff.  

 

I want to thank all of our families for your ongoing support and understanding during this very difficult 

time.   

 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact the school on 67233437. 

 

Melinda Partridge 

Principal 

 

Jumpers 

Parents due to the weather becoming increasingly cooler, please ensure your child 
has a jumper whether uniform or non uniform to ensure they are warm. 
 


